
With the consolidation of Stanley Elementary into Stanley High School has resulted in having 

to rename the school as per Policy 409. The Provincial Policy which governs this process 

ensures the opportunity for public input. As such, the District is offering you the opportunity 

to give your suggestion for the names of the new schools. Submissions will be considered by 

the Anglophone West District Education Council for recommendations to the Minister of 

Education and Early Childhood Development in accordance with Provincial Policy

(Policy 409: Multi-Year Infrastructure Planning, Section 6.3: Naming of Public Schools) 

http://www.gnb.ca/0000/policies.asp  

 

You may submit your suggestions in a number of ways: 

Anglophone West Website: 

http://asd-w.nbed.nb.ca 

 

Stanley School Website: 

http://stanleyhigh.nbed.nb.ca 
 

 

On each website you will need to click the “Name Your School” Tab 

 

 

Mail: Name That School C/O Fredericton Ed Centre, 1135 Prospect St, Fredericton, NB E3B 

3B9 

FAX: 506-325-4490 

Drop off: at Stanley School or at the Fredericton Education Centre. 

Email address: stanley.nameyourschool@nbed.nb.ca  

 

http://www.gnb.ca/0000/policies.asp
http://asd-w.nbed.nb.ca/
http://stanleyhigh.nbed.nb.ca/
mailto:stanley.nameyourschool@nbed.nb.ca


Form for submitting names for consideration for the Stanley School. 

 

Suggested Name of the School: 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Rationale or Reason for the Suggestion: 

 

 

Contact Information of the person or group submitting the submission: 

 

 

 


